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The National Association of Boards of Pharmacy® (NABP®) has approved PD-Rx Pharmaceuticals, 

Inc. of Oklahoma City, Oklahoma in its Verified-Accredited Wholesale Distributors® (VAWD®) 

program effective September 3, 2009.  The VAWD program provides assurance that the wholesale 

distributor operates legitimately, remains licensed in good standing, provides employment security, and 

assures the public of safe prescription medications from manufacturers to pharmacies, physicians, and 

other institutions throughout the United States.   

 

Applicants for VAWD Accreditation undergo a rigorous criteria compliance review, licensure 

verification, site survey, background checks, and screening through the NABP Clearinghouse.  VAWD 

Accreditation is an ongoing process with regular accreditation procedures and verification processes to 

ensure continuing compliance with NABP and VAWD wholesale drug distribution guidelines.  The 

award of Accreditation permits PD-Rx Pharmaceuticals to display the VAWD Seal on our web site and 

to use the term VAWD Accreditation in correspondence and promotional materials.   

 

PD-Rx Pharmaceuticals is proud of its accreditation in the VAWD program and is committed to 

continuing the same level of exceptional service we have always provided to our customers in our 23 

years of sales history.  VAWD Accreditation is one more way of showing our commitment to providing 

the best service possible to the medical community and the pharmaceutical industry by our strict 

adherence to ethical business and marketing standards.   

 

For additional information, please contact PD-Rx Pharmaceuticals at 1-405-942-3040 or visit our 

website at www.pdrx,com    

 

For additional information concerning the VAWD Accreditation process, visit the NABP website at 

www.nabp.net  

 


